
St. Raphael JOYFUL NOISE 

T-Shirt 2018-2019 

 

 

 
The St. Raphael Joyful Noise choir members have a uniform t-shirt. The children 
wear the t-shirt for most of  our services with black pants/skirts, dark shoes and 
socks. A white turtleneck or blouse may be worn under the shirt if  the weather is 
cold. For special liturgies, the black bottom/ white top concert attire will still be 
worn. 
 

Please note when ordering your child’s shirt to indicate the size and 1st and 2nd 
color choice. Also, t-shirts are only ordered in September. 
 

Please make checks payable to St. Raphael Church and put Joyful Noise t-shirt 
on the memo line.  Return the bottom of  this form at the first rehearsal in a 
sealed envelope, WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 5, 2018. 

 

Thank you for supporting the youth music ministry. We look forward to a  
wonderful year of  sung prayer. 
Julie Frazier 

St. Raphael Joyful Noise Choir 
T-Shirt 2018-2019 

Due By Wednesday September 5, 2018 
 

Child’s Name _______________________________________________ 
 

T-shirt Size _____________________ or _________________________ 
                       Child size small/ medium/ large                  Adult Size Small/ Medium 
 

Color Choice (Please mark 1st and 2nd choice) 
______ Orange    ______ Azalea Pink   ______Royal Blue 
______ Purple   ______ Daisy Yellow  ______Lime Green 
 

Check/ Cash $17.00 each _____________________________________ 
 (Circle)      (Check Number) 


